Ann Gibson

3 November 2011

To Idf @haringey.gov.uk

Dear Sirs

I strongly object to the redesignation of the Pinkham Wood Site

It is not based on robust or credible evidence

There is no evidence that Haringey considered whether this was the most appropriate strategy
It is not consistent with national policy

It does not accord with Regional Policy

It is not deliverable: The LSIS designation is only deliverable if the Grade 1 Borough Importance for
Nature designation is removed or substantially compromised.

I trust that my objections will be taken into consideration

Yours faithfully

Ann Gibson
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